
17th May 2002

Dear Parents & Carers,

We have been informed today that OFSTED will carry out an inspection of our
academy over the next two days.

We will be welcoming two inspectors to Outwood Primary Academy Greystone
during Wednesday and Thursday. They will look at all aspects of school life and
will both challenge and support us in looking at the strengths of the academy as
well as areas where we can continue to develop.

The inspectors are keen to hear from yourselves and this really is a great
opportunity for us to celebrate the fantastic work that we have done together for
our children. We are incredibly proud of our relationship with families and the
community and would encourage you to share your experiences with the
inspection team using the Parent View website.

Once the inspection has been completed, the team will share with us their report
and in turn we will share this with yourselves at the earliest opportunity.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Abbott

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

